Washington State Legislature

April 13,2011

Commissioners Jeffrey Goltz, Patrick Oshie, Philip Jones
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Re: Docket T-101661
Commissioners:

It has come to our attention that the above docket may have a significant impact upon our
constituents and a transportation company in the 10" Legislative District which collectively we
represent. Therefore, we request that you keep us updated on the specifics relative to this docket
as well as Docket A-042090.

As a delegation, we appreciate your consideration and attention to this critical issue. As
businesses and communities continue to feel the impact of this difficult economic climate, it is
imperative that we maximize any and all efforts to create an environment that does not add
additional burden on our local employers.

Your assistance with our request will be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your time.,

Sincerely,
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Mary Margaret Haugen Norma Smith Barbara Bailey
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